
February 4th, 2021 

Senate Appropriations Committee 

Senate Bill 2213  

Mister Chairman, members of the committee, good morning. 

My name is Marie Horning I am an Assessor in North Dakota and recipient of the Veteran’s Credit.  

As an Assessor and resident of Burleigh county I have seen home values increase every year. Increasing 

the credit to $9,000 will help keep the credit in line with current home values.  

I ask that you vote “Do Pass” on this bill.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marie Horning  


